LETTERS OF INTEREST BEING ACCEPTED FOR PITTSTON
TOWNSHIP LONG-TERM PLANNING COMMITTEE

The supervisors are accepting letters of
interest for a long term planning committee
for the township. This committee will serve
to assist and advise the supervisors for long
term planning and the future of township
buildings, roads, infrastructure, etc. Letters
of interest will be accepted until Friday,
January 31, 2025 at 4:00PM.



